
October 
WB 14th & 21st- APDR Parent/Teacher Meetings
WB 14th - Recycling Week (Info to follow)
17th- EYFS Workship 5.30pm-6.30pm
18th - Wear it Pink Breast Cancer Awareness Day
24th - ESA Autumn Disco
25th - Children’s last day in school 
(Half term)
November 
4th - Children back to school
7th - ESA Fireworks
WB 11th - TLC Parent/Teacher Meetings

NEWSLETTER

Badgers 96.00%

Squirrels 92.41%

Chimps 97.50%

Hedgehogs 96.43%

Dolphins 99.69%

Foxes 96.21%

Giraffes 96.77%

Jaguars 96.45%

Koalas 84.29%

Lemurs 91.82%

Meerkats 95.81%

Sharks 95.16%

Tigers 90.69%

Wombats 92.90%

Zebras 94.06%

On Friday 18th October, we will
all be wearing it pink in support of
Breast Cancer Now.  Donations of
£1 can be given.  Please wear an

item of pink- however big or
small!

GROW AWARD

UPCOMING KEY DATES

04.10.24

ATTENDANCE (%)
W/C: 23/9/24 TO 27/9/24
WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE IS 94.64%

KS2: Freya, Reuben, Hollie, Bentley, Harry, Archie,
Reuben and Remy.KS1: Jan, Oscar, Grace, Freya and Morwenna

Well done to all of our GROW award winners this week. 



Caterpillars Class
This week in Caterpillars we have been
exploring 'emotions'. We explored the story  
‘The Colour Monster’ which allowed us to
discuss different feelings through the use of
colours. 
We created our own colour monsters using
tissue paper and glue. We mixed colours to
see what happens and we categorised
dinosaurs due to their property of colour.

Butterflies Class
This week in Butterflies we have been
continuing to explore our current focus of ‘Our
Senses’. Throughout the week, the children
have participated in a blindfold taste testing
activity, and they took part in a smelling game
where they made predictions of what each of
the mystery scents could possibly be. The
children have taken part in a wide range of
creative experiences this week, such as
painting with herbs and spices and making a
texture collage. They have also created their
very own musical instruments, such as shakers,
which they then later used during a group
music session.

ESA FIREWORKS VOLUNTEERS
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Congratulations to

  PRESCHOOL NEWS

BOOM READER
Boom Reader has launched in KS2 at Eye
Primary! Don't forget to get started with the
Boom Reader app at home now that logins
have been sent home. Please follow the steps
on the poster below:

Don’t forget to get your tickets for FIREWORKS
NIGHT! The fireworks are organised purely by
volunteers from our committee and without
parent and staff helpers the ESA can’t put on
their events. 

If you’d like to help with the fireworks event,
anything from an hour to the whole event
makes a massive difference. 

Please message the ESA via their Facebook
group or email esa.eyeprimary@yahoo.co.uk



THE HALL WAS ALIVE WITH
THE SOUND OF MUSIC!
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NATIONAL POETRY DAY

CHURCH AMBASSADORS AT
PETERBOROUGH CATHEDRAL

Some of our newly appointed Church
Ambassadors for 2023-2024 were able to
attend the Service of Thanksgiving and
Dedication at Peterborough Cathedral on
Thursday afternoon. It was a great first
opportunity for these children to represent our
school and they did so incredibly well. 

On Tuesday afternoon, we were delighted to
welcome Peterborough Music School to Eye C of
E Primary for two excellent performances. EYFS
and KS1 enjoyed a singing and dancing workshop
and KS2 enjoyed a drumming performance. The
children were able to sing and dance as well as
building on their musical knowledge and skills.
They learnt about the importance of keeping in
time with each other and about the different parts
of the drum kit, The hall was filled with music and
excitement! 

OUR EYE COMMUNITY
The school have been made aware that there
are some children around the village who are
knocking on front doors and running away. This
can be construed as harmless fun but it can
also cause distress to the people that live there.
In a close knit village with many door cameras,
it is easy to identify children who are doing this.
We speak regularly to the children of Eye C of E
Primary School about showing our GROW
standards of Gratitude, Respect, Ownership and
Wisdom and we will be speaking to all children
about showing these values outside of school
as well. We would ask that you also speak with
your children as appropriate about showing
respect whilst they are out in the village. Thank
you for your support with this matter as we
work together to make our community in Eye a
wonderful place to be. 

We celebrated National Poetry Day in school
on Friday with an exciting visit from poet Mark
Grist. The children were able to be part of
workshops with Mark throughout the day and
explored the theme for this year of ‘counting’.
We heard about Mark’s journey as a writer and
each class worked with Mark to create a
poem. Check out the class pages for videos of
the classes’ poems. 



LEARNING AND GROWING TOGETHER FOR LIFE IN ALL ITS FULLNESS
“I CAME TO GIVE LIFE, LIFE IN ALL ITS FULLNESS” (JOHN 10:10) 

NOTICES 


